
Original Message----- 
From: Carole Girard <  
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 11:16 AM 
To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Cc: Riley McKnight <  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Official Plan Amendment and Zoning 
Plan Amendment - 2403 and 2417 Lhalsa Gate 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Please send me a link to attend virtually on December 9 at 6:30pm 
the above meeting and notify me of the decision. 
 
My only concern is the noise impact in the concerned area. 
 
I am taking this opportunity to make you aware that the present 
lights are an issue. They create a lot of light and shine directly into 
my bedroom thus infringing on my right of enjoyment of my property. 
I hope this issue will be addressed at the appropriate stage. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Carole Girard-Troupe 
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